Appin Park News



1st April, 2021

Save the Date

April

- 1 Campers return
- 1 Last day of Term 1
- 19 Term 2 commences
- 25 ANZAC Day

Hello Everyone,

This brings us to the end of term 1 and the beginning of our 2 week holiday break.

Schools never seem to have a quiet term, and this term was no exception. We have welcomed our foundation students into the Appin Park community and several new families in other year levels, held a successful family twilight picnic, welcomed two guinea pigs into the 3/4 classrooms, worked our way through a snap lock down, held AGMs for School Council and APPA, supported grade 5/6 students and staff on their camp to Melbourne and finally seen the commencement of the building works. All of this while continuing to support all our students in settling into the school year and support their growth in learning, social development and emotional wellbeing. We thank all our parents and carers for supporting your children to be the best they can be and working with classroom teachers to provide a valuable link between home and school.

Today we farewell education Support Staff member, Anneke Reid. Anneke has spent this term working in our Foundation classroom and has been fortunate enough to pick up a full time position at WDSS, starting next term. We wish Anneke all the best and wish her well in her new role.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a safe and relaxing holiday and look forward to seeing everyone back at school on Monday, 19th April.

Fiona Carson - Principal

EASTER RAFFLE

Thank you to everyone for your contributions to our Easter raffle. We raised over \$2,000! And the lucky winners are:

1st: Mahlee Hartwig 13th: Andy Lucas 2nd: Madie R Smith 14th: McDiarmid Family 3rd: Lesa Hutchins 15th: Lyne James 4th: Craig Saunder 5th: Ben Rogers 6th: Jenny Kerlin 16th: Donna Vickers 17th: Jamie McCombe 18th: Jensen Ackerly 19th: Adalyn White 20th: Nathan Butler 21st: Marjanovic Family 7th: Darlene Hutton 8th: Christine Zabilowicz 9th: Annelise Nash 22nd: Day Family 10th: Maddie Eads 11th: Bec Lanham 23rd: Maree Kaine 12th: Imogen Rocchicioli

Today the Foundation, Grade One and Two students had fun participating in Easter activities. A great morning was had by all!





